MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

This Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) applies to the 2023-2027 Professional Agreement
between the SCEA and Board of Education.

1. Section 19.7.i Mentor Program- states “Prior to the start of the 2023-2024 school year,
the Joint Mentoring Committee will meet and revise the Guide to reflect current policies
and practices.” The timeline for the Joint Mentoring Committee to convene cannot be
met prior to the start of the 2023-2024 school year. The Joint Mentoring Committee
shall hold their first meeting by October 27, 2023. The committee will revise the
mentoring guide and make recommendations to the Assistant Superintendent of
Educational Services and Association President by June 1, 2024 for final approval.

All other provisions of the collective bargaining agreement between the Board and SCEA shall
remain in effect. This MOU shall not be cited by either the Board or SCEA as precedent or
practice in any proceeding whatsoever except to enforce the terms of this MOU.

Heidi Fairgrieve
President, D303 Boa\rfl of Education President, SCEA
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